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BF Committee

From: David Goode <David.Goode@co.maui.hi.us>
Sent: Sunday, November 05, 2017 11:51 AM
To: BF Committee
Subject: BF-87

Aloha Committee Chair Hokama and Members of the Committee: 
  
The Department of Public Works supports the proposed bill to re-establish the Countywide CIP Coordinator.  This 
position is key to making sure the various departments that have CIP coordinate their work to the extent practicable, 
and also provide CIP management services to other departments that do not always have capital projects and do not 
have dedicated, knowledgeable, and trained staff to oversee such projects. 
  
The potential cost overruns of CIP that are not managed by very capable staff easily justifies that costs of this 
position.   
  
Sincerely, 
  
  
David Goode 
Director, DPW 
  
  
David C. Goode 
Director 
Department of Public Works 
County of Maui 
200 S. High St., Room 434 
Wailuku, Hi  96793 
808-270-7845 (office) 
808-270-7955 (fax) 


